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These needs are outlined on separate papers attach-

ed to this letter,

We want to express our appreciation for the views
you expressed on equal opportunities and facilities for
Negro students under our dual system of education.

The leagues will support the proposed increased

tax rate made by Board of Supervisors of Loudoun County.

Respectfully Submitted

County-Wide League
Pregident M W%

Secretary ©




